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Monday 1st May Bank Holiday – school closed Thursday 4th May Coronation Garden Party 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday – school closed Tuesday 9th May Y6 SATS begin 
Thursday 25th May Class Photographs Friday 26th May School closes for half term 
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4M have been learning about fashion and how it has 
developed over the centuries. 
From Animal Print in the Stone Age to Doublets and 
Farthingales in Tudor Times, Victorian Killer Corsets and 
‘Make Do and Mend’ in the 1940s, the children have 
discovered all that has happened to help create the 
fabulous fashions we can choose from today. 
As a grand finale, the children really enjoyed creating and 
performing in their very own educational Fashion Show 
for all. 

 

Year Three spent the day at RHS Bridgewater on Tuesday to enhance their science learning about plants and 

flowers. They had a great day exploring the formal gardens and using their senses to find out more about the 

different plants and flowers that were growing there. They also enjoyed working together to make dens in 

the woodlands as well as playing with the musical instruments and playing together on the adventure 

playground and low ropes course. As always, the children were great ambassadors for Aldwyn and a 

thoroughly good day was had by all. 



  

Sports News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On Thursday 20th April, a team of Year 5/6's went to Denton Community College for the High 5 Netball 

Competition. The team played brilliantly beating 4 of the 6 teams that attended. Our experienced netballers 
controlled the game really well, Bobby scored some fantastic shots and Kauthar was a great defender. Overall, 
the team came third and because of this excellent result were invited back to play in the final in a few weeks’ 
time. Well done to everyone involved and thank you to all the parents for coming and supporting the event.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday 26th the Year 3/4 Bee Netballers ventured to Denton Community College for a fun Netball 
Festival. There were shooting games, fun reactive catching games, end ball and lots of opportunities to play fun 
Netball games with other schools from across Tameside. The girls had a fantastic time and showed brilliant skill. 

I hope they've been inspired to play more Netball!  

 

 

 

 

 

A few weeks ago, at Pupil Voice, Laila raised a concern for the amount of litter in the local environment 
around school. At the meeting we decided that we would see if we could do anything about it. We 
contacted the local area team to see if they would like to be involved and to see if they were able to 
provide the equipment for us to use. Last Saturday morning a group of pupils, staff, local residents and 
members of the Audenshaw team met together to complete a litter pick. A large amount of litter was 
gathered from the small area that we covered, and we hope that the local community can see the 
difference we made. We look forward to carrying out more litter picks in the future. 
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We enjoyed taking part in the 

Bunny Hop for Willow Wood 

last Friday. Pupil Voice made 

route markers which were 

placed around the school 

grounds to show the way to 

hop. All children who took part 

received bunny ears, a 

chocolate egg, a certificate, and 

an activity pack. 

Thank you for your generous 

donations towards the 

fundraising appeal. The money 

envelopes have all now been 

collected by Willow Wood and 

we look forward to finding out 

the total raised.  

Woody the Willow Wood bear 

will visit school later in the year 

as a thank you for taking part. 

On Thursday 4th May, we will be celebrating 

the Coronation of King Charles III at Aldwyn. 

Children will take part in a range of 

Coronation themed activities during the day. 

In the afternoon we will have a garden party, 

individual class teachers will organise the 

food and drink contributions for their class. 

All children will receive a commemorative gift 

from Friends of Aldwyn to mark the occasion. 

Children are invited to wear red, white and 

blue on Thursday. 



 

 

 

 

The Birthday Message 
 

We wish you many happy returns of the day. 
We hope you will be healthy and strong all the way 

Strong to do right, slow to do wrong, 
And thoughtful of others all day long. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This week we celebrate the birthdays of: 
 
Jamie Zainab Harry 
Yousaf Liam Mrs Taylor 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Each week teachers choose a star of the week based on the Aldwyn Values.  
The winners of this weeks awards are: 
 

Penny Jasper Alayna Emilia Parker Imogen 
Shiloh Olivia Emmanuela Sonny Luca Mason 
Amaya Logan Amelia Toby Sienna Oliver 
Sacha Esme Noah Eliza Amelia Ayesha 
Finley Isabelle Max Rowan Freddie Olivia 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

We are currently planning ALDFEST – our summer fantastic family fun day. 

More information will follow soon, book the date into your diaries now! 



What’s on in the local area? 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  


